
 

February 2017 Newsletter  

 

Hello everyone, welcome to the 1st issue of the 4th year.  We are justly proud of this 

achievement, and pass on our heartfelt thanks all our members, well wishers and 

readers. 

 

News you could use 

1) A very new and interesting program has been designed by HIDA for 

youngsters.  This is a great opportunity, please look it up on our website 

www.aaawi.org  

2) One more feather to our AAAWI cap, our President Mr. Premchand Goliya 

was felicitated by honorable Mr. Hiroshige Seko san , Japaneses Minister of 

Economy, Trade and Industry in Ahmedabad, last month.  See the photo 

attached. 

3) A special tour was arranged for the interns to Aurangabad and surrounds. 

4) 4th consecutive Japanese Language class was started in January, it will cover 

N5 and N4 levels.  

5) We thank Ms. Rasal for contributing to this newsletter. 

 

With best wishes as always.  
 

 

Sincerely 

Prasad Patwardhan 

Editor 

 

http://www.aaawi.org/

